
The David Cameron raffle is currently underway! the funds raised through this will
directly fund the PAC budget to help pay for fun events both during school hours and
family evenings, field trips, books and technology etc. Kids that return sold booklets

will be entered in a draw to win a snack basket (displayed in the office) 
Raffle ticket books are available by emailing fundraisingdcpac@gmail.com
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PAC ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Our AGM is on May 22, we have open positions for the 24/25 school year. We are always looking for new

volunteers and people to bring new ideas to David Cameron. If you have any questions regarding
positions or would like to nominate yourself for a position, please email: presidentdcpac@gmail.com

RAFFLE 

SPRING DANCE 
David Cameron school dance is coming up on May 24 6-8 in our gym. We have planned
a very fun 1980's themed dance with a DJ and a photo booth. There will be prizes for

your best 1980's outfit. Come dressed to impress!

CONSTRUCTION ZONE 
A friendly reminder that our school parking lot and part of the field is an active

construction zone. We will be seeing more deliveries throughout the day, and this
could include pick up and drop off times. Please remember to drive slowly and safely
through the parking lot, allow ample time to drop your children off or use some of the

alternate side streets to park and walk your students into the school yard. Our
student’s safety is the most important part.

If you have any concerns regarding the construction zone, please email:
catch62@sd62.bc.ca

HOT LUNCH
We have been trying to reach a number of families about outstanding hot lunch payments and we

are not hearing back from some. This may mean our emails are finding thier way into a different
folder instead of your inbox. Please log into dchotlunches.net and make sure your balance is zero. If
you need more time to make a payment, please reach out to hotlunchesdcpac@gmail.com to make

a payment arrangement. 



QUESTIONS,COMMENTS,
CONCERNS??

Have a question, comment or concern? 
Please contatct our president at:

presidentdcpac@gmail.com

UPCOMING DATES

Next Pac Meeting May 22

Special thanks to the volunteers on our District PAC. We had 3 people step forward
and review the past 3 years financials. They have completed the review, shared the

findings and recommended some best practices going forward. The PAC has learned a
lot and thank them for this invaluable resource. There is a short summary review on
the Parent access google drive and our April meeting minutes in draft form, will be

posted soon. 
We would also like to thank Kristin from 60 Watt Trivia for coming to our school gym on

the evening of April 26 and hosting our first ever music bingo. In attendance, we had
some of our smallest students, some staff members, parents and grandparents and

everyone had a great time!

THANK YOU

Coming up on June 14,  5-8pm, we have our 2024 Spring Fair. Organizers are well
underway making some new games, sourcing prizes, getting Silent Auction items and

planning this very fun event.
Things you should know:

Students will be coming home with the themes for their classroom Raffle baskets.
Please send in your items before May 24 so we can wrap and display the baskets in

the library. 
tickets can be pre purchased so you can come to the event and start playing games

right away. 
Food truck vendors will be there and will accept cash and card.

Grade 5 students will have the opportunity to sign up to be dunked in the dunk tank.
Waivers MUST be signed by a parent and sent back to the school by June 1. These will

be coming home soon.

Volunteers Needed!!! 
This event will require lots of help to make it so fun for our kids. a sign-up info will be

coming home, and we need all hands-on deck. Have an older child that wants to help?
we will find a fun game for them to help at.  

We will also be asking for cakes and cupcakes to be made and delivered to the school
on June 14 for the Musical cakes.

SPRING FAIR

May 17 - Pro D Day - No School
May 20 - Victoria Day - No School

May 22 - PAC AGM
May 24- 1980's Dance 6-8pm

June 9 - Kindergarten Orientation 
June 14 - Spring Fair


